
COLEBY PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  

held at the Village Hall Coleby on Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

1. Present: Cllr Alan Vivian, Cllr Barry Earnshaw, Cllr Graham Brown, Cllr Jamie Cartwright, Cllr 

Theresa Brewer, County Councillor Ian Carrington, District Councillor Marianne Overton, District 

Councillor Lucille Hagues, Sue Makinson-Sanders (Clerk) 

Apologies from Councillor Andrew Long. 

2. Approval of Minutes of Meeting held 25th May 2021. Cllr Earnshaw proposed and Cllr Brown 

seconded approval of the Minutes of the 25th May 2021. 

3. Matters arising: none 

4. Any matters arising from the public: None 

5. Squadron Leader David Pickard, Senior Air Traffic Controller and Flt Lt David Swift, Media and

Communications from RAF Waddington attended and gave an update on the Red Arrows arrival and

schedule at RAF Waddington from October 2022. The Red Arrows will be based at Waddington from

October but for the time being will continue to practice over RAF Scampton. They will be overseas

from October to December but will then return to Waddington before going to Greece for their

spring exercises. June to September is display season so we may see more of them coming and

going from Waddington during this period. 


